No 1 Elsworthy Terrace rear garden has been cut in half by a fence.

One half is used by new residents at
Ground Floor Flat No 1.

The second half is now an open space & a developer wants to build below ground & above
ground in this half garden.

| have seen changes in Elsworthy Terrace & in Elsworthy Road since 1969.

Only by being a Conservation Area has the area conserved a lovely character with precious
values.

Children at our Primary School walk to and from Swiss Cottage sports centre. Elderly people in
our Old Peoples' Home make assisted walks to the park. Our church has a Youth Club & an Infant
Group who walk to & from the park. Tourists come to the area. All see and appreciate the planned
design for peacefulness within our busy city.

The planned building will remove a garden & will remove light from flats in houses next to the
garden & will remove a channel of greenery.

| hope very much that our Council will not let this development take place in this garden.
Thank you & best wishes Xandra Bingley
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